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Breton, Mary B

From: Emily Harvey <eharvey@quirkauto.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 3:54 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: PLEASE OPPOSE!!!!!

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
PLEASE OPPOSE THIS!  
 
YOU ARE EFFECTING EVERYONE!!!! 
 
WE DO NOT LIVE IN CALIFORNIA!!! THIS IS MAINE! 
 
THINK ABOUT ALL THE ELECTRIC BOXES WE NEED TO KEEPS THESE VEHICLES GOING! 
 
 
THIS IS GOING TO CAUSE BAD POWER OUTAGES AND POSSIBLE BLACKOUTS!!! 
 
THINK ABOUT WHAT YOUR DOING!!! 
 

 
This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information that is confidential, subject to copyright or 
constitutes a trade secret. If you are not the intended recipient 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or 
distribution of this message, or files associated with this message, 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting 
it from your computer. Messages sent to and from us may be monitored. 
 
Internet or fax communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free 
as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive 
late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept 
responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this 
message, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail or fax 
transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy 
version. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author 
and do not necessarily represent those of the company. 


